
 
 

1 
 

HOLLAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE 

February 4, 2020 Meeting Minutes 

 

Present:  Members Dennis Gebben, Norm Nykamp, and Ed Zylstra.  Also present were Community 

Development Director John Said, Assistant Community Development Director Corey Broersma, and Plan 

consultants Har Ye Khan, Chris Khorey and Danielle Bouchard. 

Absent:  Plan Consultant Nick Rolinski. 

The meeting opened at 5 p.m.  The consultants led discussion concerning the Comprehensive Master Plan 

process, including discussion of the Federal District Subarea and the workshop meetings held the previous 

week at Russ’ Restaurants – Holland Eastown.  There were two workshop sessions; one for businesses and 

the other for residents; each had good attendance with about 21 people attending for each session.  Ideas 

were shared and discussed concerning the workshops, and what should ultimately go into the Subarea 

plan. 

The upcoming North River/Beechwood area was also discussed to gather preliminary thoughts and to 

focus on anticipated input that will be received.  The workshop for this area is to be scheduled for later in 

February, hopefully at a location (such as Russ’ Restaurants – Holland Northtown) in the subject area. 

As a housekeeping matter, the Committee opted to move all future meetings to begin at 4:30 pm. 

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 3, 2020 at 4:30 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John D. Said, AICP 

Director of Community Development  

 


